
labcorp.com

LET_1129850-0924

September 2024

Dear Valued Client,

ViroMed Laboratories recently was informed by Beckman-Coulter that the PK7300 reagents will become unavailable 
after September 30, 2024. As a result, we will be making changes in testing platforms and assay options to our donor 
screening menu. 

Beginning October 1, 2024, ABO Group/Rho(D) Type [Test No. 139670], will be moved to the Immucor NEO Iris® 
analyzer. Additionally, Syphilis (T. pallidum) [Test No. 139693], will be discontinued, and syphilis screening will be 
performed using the CAPTIA Syph-G assay. There will be no changes to test/panel numbers at this time. 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve your testing needs. Please contact ViroMed Account Management                         
at 800-582-0077 or ViroMed_Acctmgmt@labcorp.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely, 

Ajay Grover, MS, PhD, BCMAS, HCLD (ABB)
Laboratory Director 
ViroMed Laboratories


